

Cremona The Village Voice

Cremona AB TOM 0R0 Phone: 403-637-3762 Fax: 403-637-2101 E-mail: inquiry@cremona.ca

The Village Of

Cremona Bulk

Water Filling

Station

VILLAGE OF CREMONA NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 2019

Council Meeting Highlights-January 15, 2019

- Council made changes to Personnel policy 1701-03
- Council gave 1st, 2nd, and 3rd readings to bylaw 486-19



TAX INSTALLMENT PAYMENT **PROGRAM (TIPPS)**

The Village of Cremona offers a tax payment program where you pay your municipal property taxes on a monthly basis.

Your tax payment will automatically be withdrawn from your account at the end of each month ensuring your taxes are paid on time and avoid any late penalties or going into arrears.

For more information, contact Sandi at the 403.637.3762 or email finances@cremona.ca

MEETING NOTICE

The Regular Council meeting is February 19, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers 106 1st Ave. East

Come early and enjoy a coffee before the meeting.





UNPAID UTILITY ACCOUNT NOTICE

Should any combined water and wastewater account or portion thereof remain unpaid for more than sixty (60) days following the date of the billing, the Village of Cremona shall have the right to enforce payment by transfer of the unpaid amount to the property tax account or the right to disconnect the water supply to the property.

There are several payment options available to you:

- 1. Payment by phone or on-line—contact your bank for details;
- 2. In person at the Village Office—we accept cash, cheque and debit;
- Mail—a cheque can be mailed to: Village of Cremona, Box 10, Cremona AB TOM 0R0;
- Mail drop box—your payment can be put in the drop box located on the front of the Village Office main doors.

If payment is not received the Village may apply your outstanding balance to your property tax account.

For more information please contact the Village Office at 403-637-3762.

The Village Office will be closed February 18th for Family Day Regular hours resume



February 19th

Reminder Notice:

The Village of Cremona would like to remind everyone that it is the responsibility of land owners in the village to remove snow and ice from sidewalks in the Village.

Failure to do so my result in

additional charges from the Village



Please do your part to keep the village safe for those out walking.

The FCSS office will be closed from February 13th to

March 5th, 2019



Jen will be available via email fcss@cremona

COMMUNITY COFFEE

Starting March 6th, Wednesday's only 9:30 to noon through to April 24 (if this is well received we will continue)

FREE COFFEE, SNACKS AND CONVERSATION at the Cremona FCSS

106 1st Ave East
If you have any question please call
Jen (403)510-4521

EVERYONE WELCOME